
Mrs F Moore, Headteacher   0115 9156 995 admin@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk               21.04.23 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
It has been wonderful to welcome back the children after the Easter break.  
 
We have had a lovely  week and the children have made a great start to  the Pentecost term. 
 
Don’t forget that if you have any queries or concerns please do catch me at the school gate at 
the beginning or end of the school day or email me                                              
francesmoore@st-augustines.nottingham.sch.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
We hope you enjoy this week’s highlights.  

Don’t forget, your views are so important to us.  

You can register on Ofsted’s website and then there are just a few questions to   

answer about our school, it only takes a few minutes. You can find the website at: 

http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 

School Website 

Remember to check the School website for all  the latest information and updates  

Home - St Augustine's Catholic Primary Academy - Nottingham (st-

augustines.nottingham.sch.uk)  

F2 NK F2 SP Year 1 Year 1/2 Year 2 Year 3 Year 3/4 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Year 5/6 

94% 90% 98% 97% 97% 95% 100% 97% 100% 94% 98% 

Our Attendance target is 95%. This week we are 96.28%! 

Well done to Year 3/4 Miss Smith’s Class and Year 5 Miss Healy’s Class who both had the 

highest attendance with 100%. 

Attendance w/c 17th April 2023 

Above National Average            National Average         Below National Average 
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Punctuality 

Please ensure that your child arrives at 
school no later than 8.55am. As the gates 

close at 8.55am. 

This is the time school starts and every      
minute counts! 

If your child arrives late it has a huge         
impact on their academic progress and     
disrupts the teacher’s lesson (which has     

already started). 

Thank you for your support in this.            
Mrs Moore 

 

 

 

 

Remember St Augustine’s is now on Twitter! To keep up to date with everything the school is 
doing please follow us @staugustinesNG3.  

There will be lots of photos and updates on Twitter when join today. 

Polite Reminders 

Please ensure that every piece of your child’s 

uniform has their name on it, as well as their 

coats, water bottles and bags. We have so many 

items of uniform that is unclaimed that we have 

sent to recycled. It’s a great time to do this  

during this break. 

Please ensure that we continue to wear the  

correct school uniform on a daily basis 

Making improvements around school 

Wow! Our newly altered monkey bars now ready to use! What fun we had!! We love our new  

carpets in F2. We promise to look after them.  We will keep making improvements around the 

school to keep improving the enrichment and engagement of our pupils! 





Social media can be a great tool when 

used responsibly but it can also be very 
dangerous when missed used. 

Age restrictions on social media platforms 

are there to help protect the users and 
stop those that is deemed too young to 

use these platforms due to the content 

that may be on the platform safe. 
So to help with this please see the follow-

ing lists with the current age restrictions 

for different social media platforms. 



DIARY DATES ADVENT  
Please keep this safe-New Dates Added 

Date  Event  

Wednesday 26th April 2023 Year 3 and Year 4 Victorians History Trip at  Newstead 

Abbey 

Thursday 27th April 2023 Phonics Workshop 3.30pm  

Monday 1st May 2023 School Closed - Bank Holiday 

Monday 8th May 2023 School Closed - King’s Coronation  

Tuesday 9th May– Friday 12th May 2023 KS2 SATS Week 

Thursday 18th May 2023 Phonics Workshop 3.30pm  

Monday 22nd May 2023 School Closed - Inset Day 

Monday 29th May 2023 School Closed - Half Term  

Monday 5th June 2023 School Open - New Term 

Thursday 22nd June 2023 Phonics Workshop 3.30pm  

Thursday 29th June 2023 Year 2 Wollaton Park Camping Trip (more information 

to follow shortly)  

Thursday 13th July 2023 Phonics Workshop 3.30pm  



So good to see everyone 

back and happy to learn! 

Date Event 

Monday 1st May 2023 Bank Holiday School Closed 

Monday 8th May 2023 Bank Holiday for King’s Coronation 

School Closed 

Monday 22nd May 2023 INSET DAY 

Monday 29th May 2023 School Closed for Half Term (1 Week) 

Monday 5th June 2023 School Open For New Term 

Monday 3rd July 2023 INSET DAY 

Tuesday 25th July 2023 Last Day of School 

Wednesday 26th July 2023 School Closed for Summer Holidays 

School Term Dates and Holidays for 22/23 

Nut Free School 

Please can we ask that parents do not send their child to school with nut products. 

               This includes Nutella, Peanut butter, Pistachio nuts and  Muesli Bars. 

This is due to us having several children at school with severe nut allergies. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation with this.   



Safeguarding at St Augustine’s 

Learning to Serve - Loving to Learn 

The governors and staff at St Augustine’s take seriously our responsibility to 

promote the welfare and safeguarding of all the children entrusted to our 

care.   

Mrs Moore and Mrs Bates are the designated teachers for Child Protection 

issues and will refer any serious concerns to Social Services. 

We will always do our best to work in partnership with parents.  We will liaise 

with Social Services and our Attendance Service in the best interests of the 

child. 

Who do you talk to in school about safeguarding concerns? 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Frances Moore 

Deputy DSL – Laura Bates   


